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JR TROJAN NEWS AND INFORMATION 

Happy Friday MMS Families! 

Below are upcoming events at MacDonald Middle School.  Please mark these on your calendar. 

 September 24 –  

o Girls’ volleyball vs Jackson Parkside – 4:30 p.m. – 8 home/7 away 

o Cross country meet @ DeWitt – 5:00 p.m. 

 September 26 –  

o Late Start day – school begins at 10:05 a.m. Bus pick up times will be 2 hours after the 

normal pick up time. 

o Mathcounts – 3:00  p.m. – Room 134 

o Girls’ volleyball vs Williamston – 4:30 p.m. – 7 home/8 away 

 October 1 – 

o Girls’ volleyball vs Grand Ledge – 4:30 p.m. 7 home/8 away 

o Cross country meet at Haslett – 5:00 p.m. 

 October 3 – 

o Student Count Day – please make sure your child is to school and on time to their classes 

o Mathcounts – 3:00 p.m. – Room 134 

o Girls’ volleyball vs Haslett – 4:30 p.m. – 7 home/8 away 

 

Turning Point of Lansing 

The Turning Point of Lansing will be holding their Kickoff Meeting on Sunday, September 23 at Lansing 

Community College from 4:00 p.m. – 5:30 p.m.  This is an opportunity for interested 7th – 12th grade young 

men, parents, sponsors and mentors to hear an overview of the mentoring program and meet the elders.  

For more information please visit www.theturningpointoflansing.org or call 517-336-8067.  

 

Take-Apart Week 

From Mr. Voigt’s Class: 

 

To make our upcoming Take-Apart Week a success, the 6th grade especially needs your help with the 

collection of all types of take-apart machines and equipment.  These items are important since they serve 

as the “raw-material” of study and the springboard for the re-creation of new projects.  Attached with 

this newsletter is more information regarding this upcoming week as well as a list of acceptable Take-

Apart “stuff”.  Please note the list specifies acceptable and unacceptable items. 

 

Open House Presentation 

We would like to thank all of the MMS families who attended our Open House.  We received quite a bit 

of positive feedback from the new format.  If you were unable to attend the Open House please click 

below to see Mrs. Martin’s presentation. 
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